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Senator Díaz to Join Aguila's Back-To-School Backpack Giveaway

On Tuesday, September 8, 2015 at 1:00PM, New York State Senator Reverend Rubén Díaz (D-
Bronx) will join with Aguila's Director, Ms. Jenny Rivera to give backpacks filled with school
supplies to the families who are residents of the homeless shelter located at 437 Morris Park
Avenue (between East Tremont Avenue and Lebanon Street) in Bronx County.

Aguila, Inc. is a Bronx based non-profit organization that provides transitional housing for
homeless families throughout the New York Metropolitan Area.

For further information, please contact Ms. Ann Noonan at (718) 991-3161.


